
Another year is just about over! June has arrived and on
behalf of our staff, I want to say THANK YOU to
everyone for your contributions in making our school
such a special place! Our last month will continue to be
very busy, as we finish with all sorts of field trips and
excursions. 

On a personal note, I want to thank you all for your
support, as I retire, I will always look fondly back at my
time at Wainwright Elementary. It truly is a special
place and a privilege to be a part of a staff that works
so hard and truly cares about the well being and
success of our students.

Thank you,
Tom Koskie

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

Wainwright Elementary School
WHAT’S HAPPENING
IN JUNE?

JUNE 6
Grade 3 Field Trip
Little Leaders Registration
Meeting at 7:00 PM

JUNE 7
Grade 1 Field Trip

JUNE 10
K-3 Activity Day
4L & 4V Go Swimming

JUNE 11
KTTS Goes Swimming

JUNE 12
Grade 4 Field Trip
1B & 1S Go Swimming

JUNE 13
Grade 5 Field Trip

JUNE 14
Grade 2 Field Trip
All Books Must Be Returned to
the Library
AR Water Party Reward Day

JUNE 17
Gr. 4 to 6 Track & Field at WHS
2P & 2W Go Swimming

JUNE 18
KTTB Goes Swimming

JUNE 19
Grade 6 Social PAT

JUNE 20
Grade 6 Science PAT

JUNE 25
Grade 6 Farewell Celebration

JUNE 26
Celebration Day
Last Day of School

JUNE 27
School Office Closes at 3:00
PM for the Summer!



K-3 ACTIVITY DAY
Parents are welcome to join us on June 10th
for the K-3 Activity Day at WES.  Kindergarten
and grade 1 classes wil l  go out in the morning
(9:05 to 11:45am), and grade 2 and 3 classes
wil l go out in the afternoon (12:30 to 3:00 pm).  

4 - 6 TRACK & FIELD DAY
Parents are also welcome to join us on June
17th at Wainwright High School for the 4-6
Track & Field Day.  Students wil l  start out at
WES and walk to WHS together after
attendance has been taken.

DIGITAL REPORT CARDS  
Parents can access their child’s report card online
through their Parent Portal account when logged onto
a computer.  If you don’t have an account, please
contact the school office.  As a convenience to our
families, we are planning on printing the year end
report card to send home (as long as our computers
cooperate).  Keep an eye out for it in your child’s
backpack.  Even though we are doing this, we still
recommend having a Parent Portal Account so that
you can check in to see how your child is doing in
their classes throughout the year.

PERSONAL ITEMS & THE LOST
AND FOUND
Please make sure your children are bringing all their
items home before or on the last day of school.  Lost
and Found items, including shoes that get left on the
shoe racks, will end up being taken to a charitable
organization at the end of the last day.

NEWS FROM LIFETOUCH
Our representative from Lifetouch stopped by to tell
us that their package prices are being lowered for
next year for our families and that more of the
packages will include digital downloads.  We have our
School Council to thank for meeting with them and
addressing parent concerns.  

Don’t forget, All
library Books have
to be returned by

June 14th.



Kindergarten has already gone on their year end field trip to Greenbelt Farms, and will be going to
the Vision Credit Union for a tour and to the Wainwright Bowling Center for some fun later in the
month.   We would like to thank Greenbelt Farms and Vision Credit union for their hospitality.

Grade 1's are travelling to Paradise Valley on June 7th to visit the Climb Thru Time Museum.  After
they tour the museum, they’ll return to Wainwright for a picnic at Wallace Park.  The bus will leave
WES at 9:10 am.  Students will be back at the school for the end of the school day in time for the last
bell and buses.

Grade 2's have several fun, hands-on, activities planned within Wainwright that connect them to the
community and other places they’ve been learning about this year.   Everything will take place during
school hours on June 14th.

Grade 3's went to Ukrainian Village near Vegreville, AB, today, June 6th.  Thank you for getting your
children to the school early to catch the bus.  We know from experience that a change from your
normal routine can be a little hectic in the morning, but we appreciate your support.  The buses will
return around 5:00 pm.

Grade 4's are travelling to Fort Edmonton Park on June 12th.  The bus is leaving WES at 6:40 am.  
Students will need to be dropped off at the grade 4 doors by 6:30 am.   Students will need to bring
a backpack with healthy snacks, and a bagged lunch.  They’ll need to dress for the weather,  wear a
hat and good supportive footwear (no flip flops), sunscreen and bug spray are optional.

Grade 5's are heading to the Telus World of Science in Edmonton, AB, on June 13th.  The bus is
leaving WES at 6:30 am, and will return to Wainwright around 5:15 pm.  Make sure you wear
comfortable shoes to walk in, bring a packed lunch, snacks, and water bottle.

Buses are on a tight schedule and will not be able to
wait you.  Please arrive to school at least 15 minutes
before the buses leave.  Students who miss the bus
will not be able to go on the field trip.  

Grade 6's ...Welcome Back Campers!  
We heard through the grapevine that you
had a blast and that the rain didn’t slow
you down.  Thank you to Mrs. Wakefield
for organizing the camp this year, and to
all the parent helpers.  We couldn’t have
done it without you!

Field Trips

ARRIVE ON TIME...



During the year we have many things to
be grateful for, so we’d like to start by
thanking all our parents for bringing
forgotten lunches, backpacks, show and
share items, or swimsuits, and for
showing up to all the events our parent
groups planned.  You always make sure
your children are well taken care of, and
we are so grateful for this.

Second,  we would like to thank KAP,
WEPA, and School Council, you have
done a lot of behind the scenes work
this year that has truly contributed to a
positive and engaging atmosphere for
everyone at WES.

Next, we need to thank the staff.  We
can’t even begin to count all the hours
outside of work that you have taken to
sit on committees, organize events and
programs (AR, Breakfasts, Concerts,
etc.), or prepare daily lessons.  Your
undying dedication to your students and
your professions is remarkable.  

Finally, we would like to thank our
outgoing Principal, Mr. Koskie. Your
years of guidance and leadership at
Wainwright Elementary School has been
invaluable.  We are so glad WES has
been a part of your journey and feel
lucky to have gotten to know and work
with you.  We wish you all the best in you
retirement!  



WAINWRIGHT ON WELLNESS 
SUMMER PROGRAMS

Wainwright on Wellness has been an integral part
of the WES community for several years.  They
have an incredible staff who love helping
families.

If you have time this summer, we recommend
checking out one or all of the programs they are
offering.  You’ll get out of your house and maybe
meet new people or see old friends along the
way.

More of their flyers are on the pages that follow,
along with other community offerings at the end.  







June 26th is the last day of school.  Wherever you
go this summer, we hope you make the most of it! 

See you in the fall on September 3, 2024.

Community Programs
If you are interested in any of
these programs, click on the
picture to be redirected to
their website.

https://www.wainwrightlibrary.ab.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/wdplc/
https://www.wainnaz.com/event-list

